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Shooting- Greenhill Rd  

 
(Town of James Island, SC) On June 12, 2018, around 3:00 a.m., Sheriff’s Deputies responded to 

a shooting in the area of Greenhill Road on James Island.  Deputies arrived at 1097 Greenhill 

Road to find a female inside the residence suffering from a gunshot wound to her stomach.  

Deputies determined that a subject fired from the exterior of the residence, striking the victim 

who was inside of the house.  Deputies also noticed several spent firearm shell casings on the 

roadway in front of the residence.  The victim is in a hospital recovering from the wound.  

Detectives and forensic investigators are working to determine a motive behind this shooting and 

any connection to the recent homicide that occurred on Greenhill Road on June 10, 2018.  

Detectives believe that the incidents are related.    

This is an active investigation.  Anybody with information is asked to call the Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700 or Crimestoppers of the Lowcountry at 843-554-1111. 
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